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AICAOA/Greetings to CGA/2022-23/68 Dated: 07th March, 2023

To

Shri S. S. Dubey
The Controller General of Accounts,
Mahalekha Niyantrak Bhawan,
E-Block, GPO Complex,
INA, New Delhi-110023.

Subject: Greetings on your assumption of charge as Controller
General of Accounts.

Respected Sir,

On behalf of All India Civil Accounts Officers (Senior Accounts
Officers & Accounts Officers) Association (AICAOA) I congratulate
you and extend our warm wishes on your appointment and
assumption of charge as the Controller General of Accounts.

I am very certain that during your tenure as the CGA, the Civil
Accounts Organization will be further strengthened and the
aspirations of the whole workforce will be fulfilled during your
tenure.

Assuring our cooperation at all times,

Yours sincerely

(H C Mathpal)
President (AICAOA)


